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SBDM COUNCIL

January 15, 2009
DRAFT   DRAFT  DRAFT

Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson, called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 3:00 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were: Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, co-chairperson; Alana Wooldridge, Emily Robbins, Kim Jiranek and Sherry Powers.  There were two guest, Mikki Bland, Media Specialist, and Carlena Sheeran, Preschool Director.
The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

09-010 Motion was made by Emily Robbins and seconded by Kim Jiranek to accept the minutes from the December 11, 2008, regular SBDM Council meeting.  The motion carried.
09-011 Motion was made by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Becky Hillard to accept the minutes from the December 19, 2008, Called SBDM Council meeting.  The motion carried.

09-012 Motion was made by Alana Wooldridge and seconded by Becky Hillard to accept the minutes from the January 6, 2009, Called SBDM Council meeting.  The motion carried.

The SBDM Council accepted revisions on the following policies:
09-013 Motion was made by Sherry Powers and seconded by Emily Robbins to accept revisions on Policy Number 01.01 – Regular Council meeting date, time and location. The motion carried.
09-014 Motion was made by Sherry Powers and seconded by Kim Jiranek to accept revisions on Policy Number 01.03 – Definition of a quorum for Council business. The motion carried.
The SBDM Council reviewed the proposed new policy relating to our school bingo program.  This policy is currently still being revised.  New revisions will be made and sent to council members for review.  It will be reviewed by the SBDM Council at the February 12, 2009, monthly council meeting.  The SBDM Council assigned 05.06 as the reference number for the “Charitable Gaming “Bingo” Policy.
Mrs. Lewis presented to the SBDM Council a summary sheet of information related to the 2009 Round Table Discussion.  The SBDM Council reviewed and discussed the information gathered from the teaching staff.  This meeting will be held on February 10th  at Central Hardin High School from 5:00 to 8:00 p.m.
Think Link results were reviewed and discussed by the SBDM Council.
The SBDM Council along with the input of fourth and fifth grade teachers decided, that a grade of 60% will be the lowest grade to post on the report card.  Teachers stated that all children are required to complete assignments.  Incomplete papers and papers with low or failing scores are not acceptable and must be redone by the students.  The SBDM Council agreed by consensus. 
Financial reports for December were reviewed and discussed by the SBDM Council.
The SBDM Council reviewed the last month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time.
 January 15, 2009, SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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